
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

In a God-centered environment, rooted in the Catholic faith, we strive to cultivate the intrinsic talents of each individual to become lifelong learners 

who possess the spiritual, personal, and intellectual skills necessary to navigate life’s challenges.   

(Pope John Paul II High School Vision) 

 
 

To: Parents and Guardians of the Classes of 2024 and 2025 

From: Mary Francis Traywick, Guidance Director 

RE: No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 

Date: September 6, 2023 

The No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 requires that all high schools release the name, address and phone 

numbers of all junior and senior students to all Military Recruiters.  Pope John Paul II High School will be 

complying with the No Child Left Behind Act.  Any parent or guardian who does not wish to have their child’s 

information released to the Military Recruiters must notify Pope John Paul II High School in writing by 

September 15, 2023.  If notification is not received by that date, your child’s information will be released.   

Please complete and return the form below if you wish to have your child’s information withheld.     

 

No Child Left Behind Act of 2001- Classes of 2023 and 2024 

I understand Pope John Paul II High School’s obligation to comply with the requirements of the No Child Left 

Behind Act of 2001.  However, it is my wish that my son’s/daughter’s name, address and phone number be 

withheld from Military Recruiters. 

Student Name: ________________________________________   Grade: _____________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________  Date: _________________________ 

           
Return To:  Mrs. Mary Frances Traywick 

                          Guidance Director 
                                       by September 15, 2023 

 


